
 

 

 

The City of Talladega is accepting bid proposals for the Printing & 

Mailing of Water Bills. Sealed bids will be accepted on or before 

10:00 a.m. April 8, 2021, at the City of Talladega located at 255 

South Street West, Talladega, AL. 35160. Bid specifications may 

be obtained by emailing requests to purchasing@talladega.com. 

Contact Purchasing Director Renae Blackburn with any questions 

at 256-362-8186 ext. 1078 Monday thru Friday 8:00 a.m. until 

5:00 p.m.  
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